
MEETING SCHEDULED - NOT HELD - NO QUORUM
DECEMBER 21, 1981 - 1:30 P.M. - FIRST FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM
MUNICIPAL BUILDING

Council was scheduled to hold a Special Called Council
Meeting of the City of Council on December 21, 1981 for the purpose
of reviewing the Request for Proposal to be issued in connection
with the proposed advanced refunding of the City of Austin's Utility
Revenue Bonds,

Mayor. McClellan was the only one present so no meeting was
held because there was not a quorum. However, discussion was held
between the Mayor and members of the staff.


